
 

 

 

 
Mar. 21

st
, 2024 

Pyongyang, DPR Korea 

 

To: Presidents & Representatives of all NGBs of ITF 

Subject: On the 58th anniversary of foundation of ITF 

 

Dear Presidents & Representatives of all NGBs of ITF, 

On the 58th anniversary of foundation of ITF, on behalf of all TKDists in TKD motherland, 

I would like to extend to you my warmest congratulations.  

During the 58 years since Gen. Choi Hong Hi founded our ITF, a lot of successes have been 

achieved by ITF, which were unavailable without the dedication of you, real martial artists 

who regard TKD as the part of their life.  

Thanks to your dedication, ITF has become nowadays a strong international martial art 

organization with 145 NGBs across the world. 

Even if international political circumstances are very complicated and we have to face more 

difficulties in the future, the motive power for our ITF is not material factor, but your 

indomitable spirit to vigorously conquer upcoming challenges hand in hand for our common 

ideal.  

Availing myself of this opportunity, I hope that in obedience to the will of Gen. Choi Hong 

Hi to build the more peaceful human society, all of you will make more great successes in 

your responsible duties for strengthening and development of ITF under the leadership of 

President GM Prof. Ri Yong Son. 

Specially, I would like to encourage all of Asian NGBs to actively participate in 10th ATF 

Congress, ATC and the World Cup TKD Games and to demonstrate the high-level aspects of 

original TKD to the world. 

Looking forward to seeing you. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Kim Myong Gun 

 

ITF Senior Vice President  

ATF President 

IMGC Secretary General 

KTC President 

 

 




